
 
Cleveland, Friday, May 6th, 2022 

Residents, Employees, Family Members, and Volunteers 

REGARDING: 125TH WALES COVID-19 UPDATE_______________________________________ 

Dear Residents, Employees, Family Members, and Volunteers, 

There have been no new COVID-19 cases at the Wales since the last update. One resident is still 

self-isolating; however, this measure will be lifted tomorrow. According to Public Health, the 

Wales remains in an outbreak until Tuesday, May 10th, 2022. Employees must continue wearing 

N95 masks until Public Health advises otherwise. 

Visitation is authorized for both primary caregivers and visitors in residents’ apartments, suites, or 

rooms only while respecting physical distancing and wearing a mask; no other personal protective 

equipment is required. Visitors are not permitted in common areas until further notice. Visitors 

may go outside with residents, but they must keep their mask on, therefore eating and drinking are 

not permitted during the visit. CHSLD visitors must register at Door Number One. Regardless of 

entity, visitors must: 

• Wash their hands and apply a clean mask supplied by the Wales 

• Ensure a maximum of ten visitors per resident per day 

• Respect physical distancing 

• Not enter common areas until further notice, unless assisting during mealtime 

I would like to wish our mothers a Happy Mother’s Day. Thank you for your understanding and 

cooperation with sanitary measures. I appreciate your efforts to help us protect our residents and 

employees from this deadly virus. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 

contact me at the coordinates below or visit our website at https://waleshome.ca/all-the-news. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Brendalee Piironen 

Executive Director, Résidence Wales Home and CHSLD Wales Inc. 

bpiironen@waleshome.ca 

819-826-3266 extension 247 
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